
March 5, 1969 

N 

Correspondence with Harold Weisberg, Coq d'Or Press, Route 8, 
Frederick, Maryland 21701. 

L 

We enclose two. letters from Mt. Weisberg dated February 28, 1965, 

with a draft of a reply to one of the two letters.. 

As you know, the question of releasing the "memorandum of trans-

fer" of the autopsy photographs and X-rays of.Rresident Kennedy 

to which Mr. Weisberg refers in his other letter has been under 

consideration since Mr. Weisberg's original request, We have no 

information concerning the present status of the matter. 


